
 
 

30 September 2025 
 
 

Increased Meal Prices 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are writing to inform you that our catering provider, The Lunchtime 
Company, has increased the price for pupil school meals. Therefore, as of 
tomorrow, Wednesday 1st October, pupil school meals will be £2.60 per 
day which is an increase of £0.10. 
 
This price change will be effective on MCAS Parent App as of tomorrow. 
 
If you are entitled to free school meals (FSM) then this does not affect you 
in any way. 
 
We sincerely apologise for the short notice. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school via info@pipersvale.org.uk.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Kimberly Morton 
Principal 
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